
  

 

Hello Members! 

Well here we are back in Hurricane Season. Ready to get prepared? 

 

Let us get together first. Our next meeting is this Monday 

June 5 at LaHacienda Rec Center. Doors open 5:15pm. Registration 

closes at 6:15. Then meeting (with joke of the day). 

 

 

Entertainment by Billy Buchanan. Bring your dancing shoes.  

 

 

Please remember to check at the table in front of the stage for current 

trip information and on our website for activity updates. 

Urgently need a volunteer to take over the coffee responsibly. Please 

call 

 Mary Ann Bale 352-430-8996 

 

 

 

On a serious note:  in 5 months nominations for President, Vice-

President, Treasurer, Recording Secretary and Membership 



 

Chairperson will open.  Both Art Schaeffer and I are prohibited from 

holding our offices per by-laws.  If you are interested or have 

questions, please approach us at the meeting on Monday. 

Our club is totally dependent on volunteers. Expressing interest early 

will give you time to “shadow” us and see just what we need to take 

care of. It really is fun. 

 

 

 

 

Mary Ann Bale, President TV Singles Club 

 

PS Cards and Games this Sunday June 4. No registration required so 

pop in starting at 1pm in Odell Rec.  Games include Mex Train, 

Samba, Rummicub, Mish Mash, Dirty Marble and your favorite if you 

bring it along and teach us.  Beginners at any game are warmly 

welcomed.  



  

  

 


